
Having reviewed both documents and attended the ACMC conference on 14 April , where we discussed 
these with Heather , I have the following comments 
 

 CoP (page 1) defines a “code member” as “a person who has agreed to the code.” 
o During discussions with Heather it was implied that a code member was an 

organisation.  As this is fundamental it needs to be clearly defined and understood by 
all. 

 
o This should tie in with section 2.1 of the consultation document which states that “TPIs 

are organisations or individuals that operate within the energy market and act as an 
interface between consumers and energy suppliers.” 
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